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August 12, 2020 

Ms. Christine E. Long 

Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board 

Suite 2700, 2300 Yonge Street 

P.O. Box 2319 

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms. Long, 

Re: EB-2019-0082 – Application for Transmission Revenue Requirement for 2020-2022 – 

Objections to the claimed costs – Hydro One’s letter 

This letter is further to Hydro One Network Inc 's (“Hydro One”) August 6, 2020 correspondence 

related to cost claims in the above referenced proceeding.  

Hydro One advises that it is withdrawing its objection to the cost claim of Michipicoten First 

Nation ("MFN"). After further discussion with MFN's legal counsel, Hydro One has an 

understanding of the MFN's evidence review and participation that aided in an efficient regulatory 

process. 

An electronic copy of this letter has been filed through the Ontario Energy Board’s Regulatory 

Electronic Submission System (RESS). 

Sincerely, 

Frank D’Andrea 


